
Provider Bulletin

Molina Healthcare of Nevada 

February 2025 

Dear Providers, 

RE: Prior Authorizations for H0011, H0018 and H0019 

Effective 2/1/2025, Molina Healthcare of Nevada will require prior authorization for participating 
providers for H0011, H0018, and H0019.  

Please submit authorization requests with supporting clinical documentation by fax (775) 460-4900 or 
through the Provider Portal. Please be advised that additional CPT codes may require prior 
authorization.  

Clinical criteria are available upon request. 

Please reference Nevada Medicaid Web Announcement 3541 attached to this bulletin or at 
https://www.medicaid.nv.gov/. 

Questions? 

We’re here to help.  Contact your Provider Relations Representative or email the Provider Relations 
team at NVProviderRelations@MolinaHealthcare.com. 

 To learn more about provider updates, visit MolinaHealthcare.com/NV

Thank you for your continued partnership. 

Sincerely, 

Molina Healthcare of Nevada Provider Relations 
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